
1

From: olivia valentine 
Sent: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:48 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Submission against extending the emergency bill. 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

To whom it may concern, 

I write in regards to the proposal of extending the emergency bill for a further 6 months.  I am completely against 
this motion and I am writing to register my objection. I do not consent to the extension of any of the emergency bills 
currently being used to oppress and segregate parts of our community.   
The data relating to the pandemic has been very easily manipulated and the public is aware.  
The segregation of our society is something that we shouldn’t be participating in in 2022. It’s as bad as segregation 
of any other group in our society and it’s time we move forwards away from these archaic measures of oppression.  
Queenslanders have done enough, have put up with enough and at very little risk of extreme danger from this 
pandemic. It’s time to let this pandemic go and move on with our lives. There are bigger issues going on now and 
those are not limited to the floods and the impact climate change is having on our wonderful and amazing country.  

I have a 22 year old who has lost his job, haha to study uni online and is unable to do the things 22 years a should be 
doing with their friends right now because the emergency powers or enemy him form being included in all aspects 
so four society. The damage this is having on his mental health is terrible and will be something that will always 
impact on him.  I fear for our future with these sorts of restrictions in place for parts of society.  

Please, do not extend the emergency powers, we don’t them anymore. 

Many thanks and kind regards. 
Olivia valentine  
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